OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET
LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY

GREG FISCHER MONICA HARMON
MAYOR CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER

March 22, 2022

President David James
Louisville Metro Council
601 West Jefferson Street
Louisville, Kentucky 40202

Dear President James:

In accordance with Ordinance No. 087, Series 2021, (Part Il, B. Specific Provisions —
Federal Grants, State Grants Surpluses, and Other Agency Receipts, 3.), please find the monthly
status report of the American Rescue Plan (ARP) Act Local Relief Funds through February 28,
2022. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Monica Harmon, CFO
Office of Management & Budget

cc: Sonya Harward, Metro Council Clerk
Margaret Handmaker
Keith Talley
Ken Hillebrand
Aaron Jackson




